Docket, Hearing RAS E /¢ ¢

From: Marguerite Shinouda [tayja108@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, September 15, 2012 11:13 AM
To: Docket, Hearing; Siarnacki, Anne

Subject: Deny license for Indian Point

Dear People of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Please deny Entergy's application for a 20-year license extension for the two operating nuclear
reactors, IP-2 and IP-3, at Indian Point Energy Facility in Buchanan, NY.

Indian Point is too close to New York City. Terrorist events, earthquakes, and flooding are all events
that can and have happened in our area.

Indian Point has failed many safety tests.

I am good friends with a woman living in Tokyo within the fallout radius of Fukushima, and the
consequences she relays to me are horrifying. We cannot let the same thing happen to the millions
of people living within the radius of Indian Point. -

There are safe, clean, job-creating energy alternatives already being enacted in our area. Let's put
our attention and effort there and close Indian Point.

Sincerely,
Marguerite Shinouda
New Paltz, Ny 12561
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